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June 3, 2021

TO:

Sherri Sirwaitis

City of Austin

Housing & Planning Department
sherri.sirwaitis@austintexas.gov
512-974-3057

RE: Plan Amendment Case #: NPA-2021-0026.01 and Zoning
Case #: C14-2021-0039

| hereby formally request that the planning commission meeting
scheduled for June 8th regarding Plan Amendment Case #:
NPA-2021-0026.01 and Zoning Case #: C14-2021-0039 be postponed
to the July 13th meeting agenda. The purpose of the postponement
request is to increase community and neighborhood awareness, allow
time to meet with the applicant representative to discuss neighborhood
needs and to exercise Austin City Code valid petition rights. It is crucial
that these meetings and outreach take place prior to the planning
commission meeting.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,

Jade Lovera

Native Austinite and Neighborhood Resident

512-771-9360
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